
Dward ATCB 

From: JaeWook Choi [jaewook@ultratech-labs.com]
Sent: 11/29/2006 11:21 AM
To: 'Dward ATCB'
Cc: 'Tri Luu'; wei@ultratech-labs.com; jaewook@ultratech-labs.com
Subject: RE: AFJ298900_ATCB004275

11/29/06

Hello Dennis, 
  
A1. It was a typographical error. The revised test report has been uploaded to ATCB site. 
A2. It was a typo error too. If you look at the spurious emission plots, you can confirm that 
we measured with 100 KHz of RBW and 300 KHz of VBW set. It has been corrected in the revised 
test report as well. 
  
Best Regards, 
JaeWook Choi 
UltraTech Labs. 
 

From: Tri Luu [mailto:tri@ultratech-labs.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2006 1:53 PM 
To: JaeWook Choi; wei@ultratech-labs.com 
Subject: FW: AFJ298900_ATCB004275 
 
Jae & Wei, 
  
Please answer ATCB for the questions below: 
  
Tri Luu 
  

From: Dward ATCB [mailto:dward@atcb.com]  
Sent: November 29, 2006 1:43 PM 
To: 'Tri Luu' 
Subject: AFJ298900_ATCB004275 
  
Hi Tri 
Please see comments 
Thanks  
  
Dennis Ward 
Evaluation Engineer  
American TCB 
Certification Resource for the Wireless Industry www.atcb.com  
703‐847‐4700 fax 703‐847‐6888 
direct ‐ 703‐880‐4841  
cell ‐ 209‐769‐8316 
NOTICE: This E‐Mail message and any attachment may contain privileged or company proprietary information. If you 
received this message in error, please return to the sender.  
  
  


